From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 25 April 2019 11:25
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: FW: *** URGENT *** Application reference: 2019/0270/P - 20 South Villas

From: David Blagbrough <

Sent: 25 April 2019 10:21
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: RE: *** URGENT *** Application reference: 2019/0270/P - 20 South Villas

Dear Matthias

As a strict condition is being added to the consent (including a post installation noise assessment), which is dealing
with our main concerns, we are happy to withdraw our objection.

Warmest regards

David

David Blagbrough
Chair
Camden Square CAAC
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